JOHN WiLLIAMS

March 22, 1977

Thank you very much for your January 16 letter. 1I'm
always flattered by the kind of expert attention that
you've given my work. I do expect that there will be

albums forthcoming this year for BLACK SUNDAY, STAR
WARS and CLOSE ENCOUNTERS OF THE THIRD KIND.

Again, thank you for all of your kindness. 1 always
appreciate hearing from you.

T

Yours truly

lllams



